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Newsletter – 27th October 2023 

Cylchlythyr – 27th Hydref 2023 

Value for this half term is Respect 

 
Gwerth yr hanner tymor hwn yw Parch 

 

 

INSET DAYS 

Friday 22nd December 2023 

 

Important Dates 

 

Half term begins on Friday 27th October 2023 

School starts back after half-term on Monday 6th November    
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November and December Diary 

 
 

Staff News 

Miss Bones will be starting her maternity leave on Monday 6th November. We wish her all the very 

best. 

 

October Safety Notice from Gwent Police 



   

 

   

 

If pupils are going out “trick or treating” please ask them to look out for and respect “no callers 

please” signs that some residents may be displaying in their windows. To keep safe young people 

should always stay in a group, be accompanied by an adult and only go to houses where they know 

the residents. Please act responsibly and sensibly so as not to cause alarm or distress to members 

of the community and for everybody to have a safe and enjoyable time. 

Spooky Disco 

Spooky disco was a great success all the children and staff looked amazing and thoroughly 

enjoyed themselves. Diolch yn fawr to the School Council and Ambassadors for making the spooky 

games and for organising the day. Also a big thank you to parents and carers for supporting this 

and raising just over £500 which will be spent on resources such as books for the classrooms.  

 

Poppy Appeal 2023 
 

 
The Annual Remembrance Parade in Blaenavon will be held on Sunday 12th November this year and 

will commence at 10.45 from the car park at the top of Broad St; after the parade our pupils will 

be laying a wreath at the Memorial Garden. 

 

There will be a range of merchandise on sale in school on the Monday after half term to 

raise funds for this year’s Poppy Appeal, prices start from 20p. We thank you all in 

advance for your donations. 

 

 

Christmas Donations 

As Christmas is fast approaching, our school is gearing up for our annual raffle. We are reaching 

out to our community for any donations that could be offered to support Garnteg families during 

this holiday season. Any contribution would be greatly appreciated. Your assistance would go a 

long way in bringing joy and comfort to the families in need within our community. Thank you in 

advance for your support. 

 
 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October Half-Term Play and Wellbeing Camp 

After a brilliant and successful summer of play provision at Garnteg, we are looking forward to 

October Half Term Play and Wellbeing Camps for children and young people. 

  The camps will run from Tuesday 31st October – Thursday 2nd November 2023 from 10am until 

3pm.  Children are required to bring a packed lunch.  Please apply for your child to attend using 

the link below, places are allocated on a first come first served basis. 

https://iweb.itouchvision.com/portal/itouchvision/r/customer/category_link?cuid=CCA8599AE22

2B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E&lang=EN&P_LANG=en

 
 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C01%7CSharron.Williams%40torfaen.gov.uk%7Ccbafe5cb526a4e5f8c7008dbc5dbf2ed%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638321320700106523%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6Zi0z8s7xYzLhKii5M9jcM9u4bwpxdK3nmlOKQap1v0%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C01%7CSharron.Williams%40torfaen.gov.uk%7Ccbafe5cb526a4e5f8c7008dbc5dbf2ed%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638321320700106523%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6Zi0z8s7xYzLhKii5M9jcM9u4bwpxdK3nmlOKQap1v0%3D&reserved=0


   

 

   

 

School Lottery 

Last week, we held our first school lottery draws and we are happy to announce that one lucky 

winner from Garnteg won £15! The next draw will take place this Saturday and will continue every 

Saturday from now on. We would like to remind everyone to purchase their tickets as it is not 

only a chance to win great prizes, but also to support our school. 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/garnteg-primary-school 

 
 

 

 

 

October is ‘School Food - Count Me In’ month Monday 2 October - Friday 27 October 
 

Thank you to all those who participated and joined in the school food – count me in the campaign. 

If your child switched to school dinners from sandwiches Nesta would love to hear from you! If 

you want to know more, please contact the school office! 

 

 
October 2023: "School Food - Count Me In" Month at Garnteg Share your thoughts and WIN! 

We need YOUR voice! Help shape the future of school meals in Wales. Take our quick online 

survey to share your feedback on the initiative. 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7567604/SFCMIM-Parent-Survey  

 Join our parent feedback workshop on November 14th! Details in a separate letter. 🗣Complete 

the survey for a chance to WIN Love2Shop vouchers! 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/garnteg-primary-school
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7567604/SFCMIM-Parent-Survey


   

 

   

 

Your involvement can change the game for all children in our region. Let's make a difference 

together! Thank you for your support! Questions? Email patricia.beloe@nesta.org.uk 

 

We are excited to announce that we will be introducing a new and improved menu after the half-

term break. Get ready to indulge in some mouth-watering dishes that are sure to satisfy your 

cravings! 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Winners 16th - 20th October 2023 

Congratulations to Dosbarth 4 Miss Brooks who were foundation phase attendance winners 

for the second week running with 98.8% and Dosbarth 7 Mrs Rogers who were Key Stage 2 

attendance winners with 96.8% 

WELL DONE!          DA IAWN! 
 

 

 

This week’s attendance figures are 

Year 
% 

Overall 
Class Percentage Year 

% 

Overall 
Class 

 

Percentage 

Nursery  0 79.6 
3 91.7 

6 95.2 

Reception 95.9 
1 94.4 7 88.4 

2 97.5 
4 95.2 

8 95.4 

Year 1 

Year1/2  
92.9 

3 92.9 9 95 

4 96.5 
5 95 

10 94.4 

Year 2 94.6 
5 92.1 11 95.6 

  
6 91.4 

12 87.6 

    13 95.6 

Seren Yr Wythnos 2023 

mailto:patricia.beloe@nesta.org.uk


   

 

   

 

 

Foundation Phase   Key Stage 2  

Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 
Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 

Nursery – Mrs Attewell AM – Blake 

PM- Lilah-Rae 
Dosbarth 7 – Mrs Rogers William 

Dosbarth 1 – Mr Tully Dolcie-Marie Dosbarth 8 – Miss Channing Chloe  

Dosbarth 2 – Miss Dalton Noah M Dosbarth 9 – Mr Phillips Jamie  

Dosbarth 3 – Miss Brown Whole class Dosbarth 10 – Mrs Ngwenya Ava 

Dosbarth 4 – Miss Brooks Whole class Dosbarth 11 – Mrs Messore Mila 

Dosbarth 5 – Mr Key Whole class Dosbarth 12 – Mrs Lee Jack 

Dosbarth 6 – Miss Williams Jake W Dosbarth 13 – Mrs Parker-Evans Charlie 



   

 

   

 

Nursery – A big Da Iawn for a Ffantastig half term Meithrin! We have had lots of fun getting to know you 😊 We 

would like to thank you for all your support with our bake sale, parents evening and Spooky disco this term. The 

costumes were amazing! Have a lovely half term break and stay safe.  

 

Dosbarth 1 & 2 – Gwaith da Reception! It has been lovely to welcome you all into our school this week and share your 

children's success through their first full half term in school. We are so thrilled to see the children’s independence 

growing so well as they are starting to master their classroom rules and routines. This term we have been thrilled to 

share in the children's success and love hearing what they are accomplishing in and out of school. Please keep up 

learning at home. Bendigedig Pawb. Have a safe and relaxing half term. 

 

Dosbarth 3 –  Bendegedig pawb what a fantastic first half term. You have all settled in so well to year 1 and we are 

so proud of the progress you have all made so far. We would like to say thank you for your kind donations for the 

spooky disco day yesterday and for your continued support with your child’s learning. Have a restful and enjoyable 

half term! 

 

Dosbarth 4 & 5 – Da iawn pawb, we are so proud of you all for your learning in our first half term and and the 

progress you are all making. Thank you all for making our spooky disco a big success and supporting our Parent/Carer 

consultation appointments. Have a wonderful half term break and stay safe!  

 

Dosbarth 6 & 7 –Bendegedig pawb for a fantastic first half term-you have been super busy creating and performing 

and we are so proud of you. We would like to thank you for supporting the children with coming to the concert as well 

as practising their spellings and reading. The children looked amazing in their spooky costumes-they had a super time 

dancing. Have a lovely half term and stay safe. 

 

Dosbarth 8 & 9 – Ardderchog pawb for a brilliant first half term; we have all settled in so well and we are so proud 

of everything you have achieved so far. We’ve been busy writing adventure stories, completing brain training and 

mindful activities and now writing our own Remembrance assemblies, ready to share with our families after half term. 

Don’t forget to do some reading at home and have a go at some of the learning log challenges, but more importantly 

have fun and spend time with your loved ones. Have a wonderful half term, stay safe and we look forward to seeing 

you all back after a well-deserved break. 

 

Dosbarth 10 & 11 – Bendigedig Blwyddyn 5 for a fantastic first half term, you have worked incredibly hard and 

settled so well into Year 5. It has been so lovely to watch your confidence grow, we have completed our Windrush 

topic and look forward to our new mini topic next term. You all looked brilliant at the spooky disco this week, we hope 

you all enjoyed yourselves!  Have a wonderful half term, stay safe and have fun! 

 

Dosbarth 12 & 13 – A huge well done to all Year 6 pupils for your fabulous first half term. You have been role model 

pupils and taken your role as Year 6 in your stride. Remember to work on your learning logs over the half term break 

as well as reading your books and most importantly having fun! Another well done, enjoy your well-deserved rest!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

Class 
Target by end 

of year 

Current 

percentage  
to date 

3 95 90.3 

4 94 95.7 

5 94 91.4 

6 93 93.3 

7 95 90.2 

8 95 93.7 

9 95 93.4 

10 93 91.4 

11 93 93 

12 95 90.9 

13 95 94.9 
 

 

 
Kind regards  
Mrs Roche & all the staff at Garnteg Primary School 


